## THE COBOURG LAWN BOWLING CLUB P.O. Box 61, Cobourg ON, K9A 4K2

To: Town Of Cobourg

Re: Municipal Grant Application – 2023 Cobourg Lawn Bowling Club

Dear Sirs,

**Enclosed is our Grant Application for 2023.** 

The Cobourg Lawn Bowling Club is very appreciative for the support it has received from the town for our parking issues since the inception of metered parking in 2009.

We won't go in to excess details as much information is contained within the Application itself. We just wanted to highlight a few points:

- Our club has been in existence in Victoria Park for over 115 years. For over 100 of those years parking on adjacent streets was no charge.
- Unlike all other sports & recreation groups within the town due to our location we now do not have access to free parking during the bowling season. Close by free parking is essential to the club's existence.
- The club looks after all costs incurred to maintain the facility & run our programs such as:
  - Clubhouse Maintenance (98 yrs old and requires constant updates)
  - Greens maintenance,
  - Utilities,
  - o Equipment,
- The Town incurs zero costs for the running & upkeep of the club & property.
- The club provides the opportunity for seniors to continue to be active and healthy.

We hope to continue to receive the town's support to help us survive in this wonderful location.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments regarding our Report.

Sincerely,

Bob Bates. Treasurer
The Cobourg Lawn Bowling Club

Bbates103@rogers.com 289-252-2042